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PRESS RELEASE

Final Bergen water sign-up sessions scheduled
Bergen residents who wish to access the new public water line must sign up with the Monroe County Water Authority. The final two sign-up sessions are schedule for:
Tuesday, May 24 between 3 pm and 7 pm
Tuesday, June 14 between 3 pm and 7 pm
at the Bergen Town Hall
10 Hunter Street, Bergen
Residents of Evans Road, North Lake Road, Peachey Road, Clinton Street Road and Buffalo Road will receive packets of information towards the end of May for the June 14 session. All other property owners should have already received a packet from the Water Authority. At the sign-up sessions residents will return signed forms, make connection fee payments to the Water Authority, choose the location of individual services with the town engineer and receive a stake for marking the service site.

Questions may be directed to Supervisor Ernie Haywood at 494-1121, supervisor@bergenny.org; Engineer Scott Mattison at 381-9250, scott.mattison@mrbgroup.com; or Water Authority Representative Virginia Smith at virginia.smith@mcwa.com, 442-2001 x 229.
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This institution is an equal opportunity provider, and employer. If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any UDSA office, or call (866)-632-9922 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form . Send your completed complaint  form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture,, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 2050-9410 or by fax (202)690-7742 or e-mail program.intake@usda.gov.

